
Dear Mr. Tounget,  I am writing to ask you to support the "Bonafont Map".  Javier 
Bonafont was President of the Walnut Crossing Neighborhood Association for many 
years and sadly, stepped down last year.   
  
Mr. Bonafont's map connects our area with Lamplight Village and Barrington Oaks.  I 
shop at the same places Lamplight Villagers shop and know people in that area.  I often 
visit families in Barrington Oaks.  This combination of areas includes people I consider 
part of my immediate community.   
  
The current draft of the 10-district map combines us with an area that has no natural 
connection to our neighborhood.   I strongly prefer Mr. Bonafont's map.   
  
Thanks for your leadership of this challenging project. 
  
Patricia Raine 
 


